
WENTZVILLE RIV SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Accepting bids for providing and installing 

“Vinyl Fencing at Journey Elementary and Gates at Liberty High Schools” 

Bids due November 9, 2020 at 9:00 AM CST 

Contact: charleskitson@wsdr4.org or tarathater@wsdr4.org 

For Bid Specification & Documents 

Walk through October 28, 2020 at 9:00 AM CST – 

MEET AT JOURNEY ELEMENTARY SCHOOL MAIN 

ENTRANCE FOR WALK THROUGH –  

JOURNEY ELEMENTARY, 2000 INTERSTATE DRIVE, 

WENTZVILLE, MO 63385 


